
MSIB Number: 13-23 (Update 1)
Contact: Waterways Management Staff
Phone: (215) 271-4889
E Mail:~
Date: December 11,2023

The Captain of the Port (COTP), Delaware Bay is noti~ing mariners that the port has secured from modified Port
Condition WHISKEY and has returned to Normal Port Condition on the Delaware Bay and River, Cape May
Harbor and Canal, and the New Jersey Intracoastal Waterway.

If you have any questions regarding the contents of this bulletin, please contact the Waterways Management staff
at (215) 271-4889 or (267) 515-7294.
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